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Dear Membership B.C. Firefighters Curling Association, 

 As most of you know I have re-located to from Kelowna to Brandon Manitoba. I did stay on as the director in the 

last election in Port Hardy as your Secertary/treasurer and BC director. Although it has been a tough decision but, I have 

decided to step down after this year’s end. It has been great being involved with this association and I wish that it will 

continue to grow and get more firefighters to compete. We really need to talk with other firefighters to encourage them to 

come out and compete. This will be the only way to make sure that our association will survive and flourish.  

 I would hope that someone steps up to fill my position and push hard to grow our great bunch of curlers and have 

as much fun as I did working with the executive. So I would encourage you All to think about stepping up and taking on this 

position.  

  

Thank you  

Good Curling  

Rick Euper  

Secertary/Treasurer 

BC Director 

BCFfCA  
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